Hello to all of our lovely patients!

First, we wanted to say thank you for your patience during this time. We hope you are staying safe and
well. We are continually thinking of you all.

As we approach a new month and the re-opening of several businesses in Texas, we wanted to give you
an update.

Infection control has always been a top priority for our office and you may have seen this during your
visits to our office. Our infection control processes are made so that when you receive care, it’s both
safe and comfortable.

Our office follows infection control recommendations made by the American Dental Association (ADA),
the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Occupational Safety Health and
Administration (OSHA). We follow the activities of these agencies so that we are up-to-date on any new
rulings or guidance that may be issued. We do this to make sure that our infection control procedures
are current and adhere to each agencies’ recommendations.

Currently we are working to prepare to re-open the office for routine dental care. Infection control
continues to be our top priority. We are reviewing all our systems in order to adapt to the ‘new normal’.
You will notice several changes to your next office visit and we will provide you with more details in

upcoming updates.

In the meantime, we continue to answer the phone, respond to emails, and address any dental
emergencies. Please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for being our patient. We are always in appreciation of your loyalty, trust and support of our
office. We look forward to welcoming you back very soon!!

Warmest regards,

Sweta Tailor, DDS



